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Media Release 

 
The Village of Silverton wishes to thank Gina Chapin for her service as the Interim Chief 

Administrative Officer, Gina will be relinquishing her position on November 8th, 2024.  

Ms. Chapin was appointed to the position in early September and worked with a local 

government mentor to move many important Council priorities, initiatives and capital 

projects forward.   

 

Mayor Gordon and Council wish to thank both Gina Chapin and Local Government 

Mentor Leslie Groulx for their hard work, contribution, dedication and for accomplishing 

several recommendations from both the Municipal Advisor Report (January 3, 2024 

authored by Allison Habkirk) and the Council priority list. Council wishes the best for 

Gina in her future endeavours.   

 

Council will be meeting in the coming week to plan next steps going forward. 

 

 

 

Mayor Tanya Gordon & Council 
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